PLANNING REPORT – 4th April 2022
Planning Applications received 
19/ 00790/NMA – Re-consultation
The Pillary, 8 Walton Close, South Wootton.
NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT TO PLANNING PERMISSION 19/00790/F: Two-storey and single-storey extensions to dwelling
Decision: Support the application as amended.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00058//F
The Gables, 5 Priory Lane, South Wootton 

Proposed alterations, conversion of garage, front and rear extensions.
Decision: Support the application.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has notified the Parish Council of an item referring to South Wootton on the Planning Committee agenda which will take place on 4th April 2022. The item refers to Planning Application No 21/01004/F – Land Accessed W of 90 Grimston Road and W of 4 & 6 Green Lane. After speaking with the Chair of the Parish Council Planning Committee, he was content that the Parish Council has nothing further to add. 
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
21/02210/F
The Limes, 8 Church Lane, South Wootton.

Construction of single dwelling.
22/00167/F

34 The Birches, South Wootton

Proposed new Carport and store and new vehicular access.
Highways
The surfacing of the Plannings at the village Pond took place on Thursday 31st March and Friday 1st April 2022. Most of the work is complete, but due to overrunning a previous job the rest of the work will be undertaken on Monday 11th April.
